COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

April 28, 2017

Jack Henris

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company
100 N. 3rd Street

P. O. Box 191

Victor, CO 80860

Re:  Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244;
Second Decision Date Extension Request Approval, Revision No. TR-89

Dear Mr. Henris:

On April 27, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received
via email a request to extend the decision date for Technical Revision 89 (TR-89) to
May 8, 2017. The Division hereby approves the extension request. However, an
additional extension will be required as the adequacy issues are substantial and the
Division has yet to receive a response. In addition, Division staff have scheduled field
work for the week of May 1 and will have limited available time to t review responses,
if submitted next week.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-8567 x8169.

Sincerely,

Timot:; A. Cagr,;.ili.
Environmental Protection Specialist

ec:  Wally Erickson, DRMS
Amy Eschberger, DRMS
Elliott Russell, DRMS
DRMS file
Meg Burt, CC&V
Cheyne Mann, CC&V
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